
From: Health & Homeland Alert Network (HHAN) 

[alert-network@chip-dph.tch.harvard.edu] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 10:33 AM 

To: Lisa A. Anderson 

Subject: HHAN Alert (Minor): RECALL-Castella Chicken Soup Base-Possible 

Salmonella 

 

The following is an alert message from the Massachusetts Health and Homeland 

Alert Network: 

 

 Title: RECALL-Castella Chicken Soup Base-Possible Salmonella 

 Group: DPHFPP 

 Time Sent: 2010-03-03 10:32:39 

 Severity: Minor 

 Sensitivity: This message does not contain sensitive information. 

 

 Alert Identifier: IC5GR7P9MUOID49IYSYO10J9JZ6W31CK 

 

 

Alert Message:  

Contact: Chris Valsamos, Vice President,631-231-5500 

 

March 02, 2010 Castella Imports of Hauppauge, NY, is voluntarily recalling 

Castella Chicken Soup Base because it has the potential to be contaminated 

with  

 

The product was made using hydrolyzed vegetable protein manufactured by Basic 

Food Flavors, Inc. Las Vegas, Nevada. Basic Food Flavors initiated a recall 

of the hydrolyzed vegetable protein due to Salmonella contamination. 

 

Castella Chicken Soup Base is distributed nationwide to food service (25 lbs. 

product) and sold in retail stores (1 lb. product). 

 

Consumers that have the product may return it to the place of purchase for a 

full refund. Consumers with questions may contact Castella Imports at 631-

231-5500, Monday thru Friday 9:00 am to 5:00 pm Eastern Standard Time. 

  

Please find details in attachment... 

 

 

The alert author has specified that this alert be sent to work email 

addresses only. 

 

You have received this alert message based on your membership in the group 

named above and the contact preferences specified in your personal profile on 

the HHAN system.  To change your contact preferences, please login to the 

HHAN system at http://mass.gov/hhan  

 

 

 


